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Re: 15-029 Certifying Peccary Pelts in Peru: Catalysing Community-based Wildlife 
Management 

 

Dear Defra, 

 

The following observation was made by the external reviewer: 
The project is clearly delivering more than one output, which is not reflected in the current 
logframe. The project should ensure progress is effectively reported and reviewed within the 
Darwin reporting framework. This does not mean adding outputs to the project – but ensuring 
that the many outputs are properly reported on and successes and challenges recognised.  A 
revised logframe could be prepared and submitted to Defra for acceptance. 

In accordance a revised logframe has been developed. The revised logframe does not 
include any new outputs, but sub-divides the project into three outputs instead of only 
one. This will ensure that the outputs are properly reported on and successes and 
challenges are recognised. 

There are no changes to the Purpose or Activity sections of the logframe.   

 

Please find the revised logframe below for consideration. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Richard Bodmer, Project Leader




